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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, May 19, 2020 

Council Proceedings    May 19, 2020    6:33 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 19th day of May 2020. 

 

Present were Councilmen Brown, Carsrud, Lundvall, McLeland, Neary, and Mayor Carter-King; City 

Administrator Davidson and City Attorney Reyes; Managers Toscana, and Palazzari; City Clerk Staskiewicz 

 

Warm Up Items 

Councilman McLeland stated he received a citizen request for street sweeping in residential areas. 

Administrator Davidson stated that the residential street sweeping would begin in a few weeks. 

Administrator Davidson informed Council that there may be a possibility of future GPS tracking on street 

sweepers. Council discussed the recent bout of park graffiti in City Parks and at the County’s Skate Park. 

Councilman Lundvall informed of receipt of a letter from a local business owner in appreciation of 

information provided by the City Administrator and City Attorney; Councilman Lundvall commended 

Administrator Davidson and Attorney Reyes. 

 
Games of Skill Ordinance Update 

City Attorney Reyes reviewed background information relating to the Games of Skill Ordinance. Attorney 

Reyes reminded Council that the Wyoming Legislature recently passed a bill regulating the use of existing 

gambling devices through June 30, 2021. Unless further legislation is established beyond June 30, 2021, 

gaming devices would then be considered in violation of Wyoming law. Attorney Reyes recommended that 

Council not approve the 3rd reading of the Games of Skill Ordinance. 

 

Review May 19th Council Agenda 

The group discussed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  

 

(S E A L) 

 

ATTEST: 

 

________________________________          

Cindy Staskiewicz, City Clerk    Louise Carter-King, Mayor 

 

 


